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Subject: Draft 3 Version 1.0 ENERGY STAR Data Center Storage Specification 

 

 

Dear ENERGY STAR® Data Center Storage Manufacturer or Other Interested Party: 
  
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) would like to announce the release of the Draft 3 Version 1.0 
ENERGY STAR Specification for Data Center Storage. The draft is attached and is accompanied by a cover letter 
and Draft Test Method. Stakeholders are invited to review these documents and submit comments to EPA via email 
to storage@energystar.gov by Friday, July 27, 2012. 
  
EPA will host a webinar on Wednesday, July 11, 2012, tentatively starting at 1:00PM EST. The agenda will be 
focused on elements from Draft 3, Product Families, and other key topics. Please RSVP to 
storage@energystar.gov no later than Tuesday, July 3, 2012 with the subject "RSVP – Storage Draft 3 
specification meeting."  
  
If you have any questions, please contact Robert Meyers, EPA, at Meyers.Robert@epa.gov or (202) 343-9923; or 
John Clinger, ICF International, at John.Clinger@icfi.com or (202) 572-9432. 
  
Thank you for your continued support of the ENERGY STAR program. 

  

For more information, visit: www.energystar.gov 
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